
The Springfield Fire Department (SFD) responded to a mutual aid request to South Bound I-55 at 2130 
hours for a vehicular accident with a fatality. SFD's role there was limited to Hazardous Material 
assessment and mitigation. Please contact Divernon with any questions other than HazMat.

A total of 12 SFD members responded to the scene. Units deployed oil dry and created an earthen dam 
out of sand to control fuel runoff from the accident.

Agencies that responded to this incident: Divernon Fire, Chatham Fire, Auburn Fire, Pawnee Fire, 
Springfield Fire, Sherman Fire, Stonington Fire, and the Illinois State Police.

At the time of this release I-55 Southbound was still closed to traffic while ISP conducted their 
investigation.
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